

Nicole Griffiths By email

26 February 2018 Our ref: IR227682

Dear Ms Griffiths

Thank you for your request for information concerning Universal Credit.

I can advise that the Council does not hold the information in the format requested.

The Council does not administer Universal Credit; you may wish to make a FOI request to the Department for Work and Pensions (DWP). You can find out more about making a request to the DWP here: https://www.gov.uk/make-a-freedom-of-information-request

I hope this information is useful. If you are dissatisfied with the way in which your Freedom of Information request has been dealt with you can request an internal review. Tell us why you are unhappy with our response within 40 working days, and it will be looked at afresh. We will aim to provide you with our review response within 20 working days.

By email: xxx@xxxxxx.xxx (Please quote the reference number above) or by writing to:

Freedom of Information London Borough of Lambeth P.O. Box 734 Winchester S023 5DG

If you remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the review you have a further right to appeal to the Information Commissioner, who regulates the implementation of the Freedom of Information Act. The Commissioner can be contacted at the following address:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF Enquiry line: 0303 123 1113

Thank you for your interest in Lambeth Council.

Yours sincerely

Complaints & Information Officer